
December 9, 1985 

State of New Mexico 
Energy and Minerals Department 
O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088 

RE: Appl i c a t i o n f o r approved Waste Disposal S i t e 

As a member of the o i l and gas producing community i n Lea 
County, we recognize the importance of adequate waste disposal 
f a c i l i t i e s t o the f u t u r e economic development of our industry 
i n Southeast New Mexico. With only two approved waste disposal 
s i t e s i n the area, the need e x i s t s f o r a d d i t i o n a l environmentally 
safe and NMOCD approved f a c i l i t i e s both to inhance comp e t i t i o n 
i n the disposal segment of the ind u s t r y and t o provide a d d i t i o n a l 
waste disposal capacity. Future d r i l l i n g , secondary and t e r t i a r y 
recovery projects w i l l depend on the existence of such f a c i l i t i e s 

The Petro-Thermo Corporation proposal f o r a waste disposal 
s i t e i n the NE4 of Sec. 16, T-20S, R-32E, Lea County, w i l l help 
meet the disposal requirements of the o i l and gas i n d u s t r y i n 
Southeast New Mexico. Your prompt consideration of t h e i r 
a p p l i c a t i o n w i l l be appreciated. 

Yours very t r u y , 

S.W. Small 
D i s t r i c t Superintendent 

XC: Petro-Thermo Corp. 
P.O. Box 2069 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 
ATTN: Mr. R.W. Abbott 
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